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Jan Černý will fight for the podium in WRC3 at 
the next Central European Rally 

 
 
  
 
16/9/2024 
The second edition of this rally in the World Rally Championship will be held from 
October 17 to 20. Like last year, it has a peculiarity, and that is that it travels to three 
countries during the weekend: Germany, Austria and the Czech Republic. Already in the 
final stretch of the contest, the driver based on the island of Tenerife maintains all his 
options for a podium in the WRC3 category. 

 
 
After a few weeks, Jan Černý and Ondřej Krajča will return to the World Rally Championship 
(WRC). The driver supported by Costa Adeje Tenerife Sur and Ángel Bello Motorsport has taken 
advantage of these months to continue competing in different countries in Europe and, in this 
way, remain in good shape just before fighting for a podium in the World Rally Championship. 
 
The Ford Rally3 driver will compete, from October 17 to 20, in the second edition of the Central 
European Rally. This very particular event that was held for the first time last year has a 
particularity that makes it unique. During the course of the weekend its stages take place in 
three different countries: Germany, Austria and the Czech Republic. 
 
After having competed on the frozen tarmac of Monte-Carlo, the snow of Sweden and the gravel 
of Portugal and Poland, Jan Černý and Ondřej Krajča have to do the rest on the pure asphalt of 
this next event. 
 
“I am very excited about my return to the World Championship. The options for the podium in 
WRC3 are intact and involve doing a good role in the Central European Rally”, acknowledges 
the driver based in Adeje (Tenerife). “We would like to repeat the Monte-Carlo triumph, it would 
be a nice culmination of this fantastic project at an international level,” he underlines. On the 
other hand, he added that “it is super exciting to compete in the Czech Republic as part of the 
WRC, I never thought that something like this could happen to me”, specifies the one who will 
undoubtedly be one of the stars of that weekend. 

 
This project in the World Rally Championship / WRC3 is possible thanks to the main support of 
Costa Adeje Tenerife Sur and Ángel Bello Motorsport, in addition to FBL Front Brake Light, 
Evrofin Digital & Technology, KD, Czech Motorsport, InterCars, Proresta and Auto Černý. 

 
For more information: 
Instagram: @jancernyracing.com  |  Facebook: Jan Černý  |  Web: www.jan-cerny.com 


